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PUBLIC HEARING

New Lima Public School will hold a public meeting to discuss the CIPA (Childrens
Internet Policy Act) Policy for our students. The Meeting will be held on August 28, 2017
at 5:30 p.m. in the Superintendent’s office. A copy of New Lima’s policy will be available
for review. A school administrator will also be available to answer any questions that may

arise. New Lima Public School’s current software protection filter is OPENDNS.
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